
 
 

ACS awarded Potomac Yard 
Metrorail Station contract in 
Washington, worth $213.7M 

 
 
 
Madrid, 14th September, 2018 
 
ACS Group, through Dragados and its affiliate Schiavone Construction Co LLC in Joint 
Venture with Halmar International has been awarded the Potomac Yard Metrorail Station 
by the Washington Metropolitan Area Transit Authority (WMATA) and the City of 
Alexandria. The $213.7 million Design & Construction contract is the most recent 
milestone in the effort to bring a new transit station to Alexandria. Construction of the 
station is expected to begin in spring 2019, with completion by early 2022. 
 
The station, to be built on Metrorail's Yellow and Blue Lines between the existing 
Braddock Road and Ronald Reagan Washington National Airport stations, will provide 
an extensive range of benefits for Alexandria and the surrounding community, including 
walkable access to regional transportation systems for neighborhoods in the northeast 
area of the city. The proposed superstructure consists of a steel box girder design with 
a cantilevered sidewalk. The total amount includes: 
 

 Design and Construct the Potomac Yard Metrorail Station   

 New Track, as well as its associated Traction Power, Train Control, and amber 
light system, shall be constructed to accommodate the new Station location.  

 Furnishings, including, but not limited to, Furniture, Appliances, Kiosk, signage, 
pedestrian access, and entry pavilions.          

 Pedestrian bridges shall provide pedestrian and bicycle access over the CSX 
railroad corridor, and connect to the entry pavilions.  

 Site restoration and mitigation of public lands, wetlands, and parks 
 
This award highlights the strength of the ACS companies in the highly competitive East 
Coast market and further reinforces the soundness of Dragados Group footprint in the 
United States. 
 
ACS Group, for the seventh time in a row, ranks first in the international construction 
companies' ranking presented by the magazine Engineering News Record, and since 
1994, it ranks number 1 in the international ranking of infrastructure investors prepared 
by Public Works Financing. 
 


